
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing access improvements on AL-216 from Covered 
Bridge Parkway to George Richmond Parkway in Tuscaloosa County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is 
available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or 
online as described below. Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by October 28, 2023.   

        Online and In-Person  
        Public Involvement 

 AL-216 Access Improvements 

  In-Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Thursday, September 28, 2023  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
G.G. Hardin Center 

15689 AL-216  
Brookwood, AL 35444 

 
Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at the 
above address or call (205) 507-4487 at least two 

days in advance of the meeƟng. The 

meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: al216-access@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: 205-462-2374 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– West Central Region Office  

   204 Marina Drive 

   Suite 100 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Project DescripƟon  

Project begins at approximately 350 Ō 
west of Covered Bridge Parkway and ex-

tends to George Richmond Parkway. 

The proposed project involves resurfacing, 
signal upgrades, modificaƟons to exisƟng 
driveways, landscaping, pedestrian side-
walks and lighƟng. These improvements 
aim to provide access improvements and 
pedestrian connecƟvity from Jack’s Res-

taurant to Brookwood High School.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by October 28, 2023. 

  Online Public Involvement 
 

The virtual public involvement will be 
posted online by September 15, 2023. 

Project LocaƟon 


